
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Friendship’  

This week’s song: Our God is a great big God. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to 
read and write words 

containing the sounds ‘j’, 
‘v’, ‘w’ and ‘x’.   

We are learning to read 
‘was’ and ‘you’, as well as 
continuing to practise all 
previously taught words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be practising 
naming and describing 

2D shapes. 

Bookbugs and dragontales… 
On Tuesday 29th November we will be welcoming 

the team from Bookbugs and dragontales 
bookshop in Norwich into school. The team will 
run a storytelling and drama/arts and crafts 

workshop for reception with a focus of 
traditional tales. For more information including 
the cost of the workshop please see ParentApp.  

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We have chosen this theme as the  

children have enjoyed making their own 
‘silly soup’ in class and  

creating spells. 
 

Room on the Broom 
 

Week beginning 14th November 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Share stories about witches, wizards and mythical creatures, retell 
these or act them out using props, making a list of interesting ingredients and create your own potions, 

make ‘magical’ props, like wands and hats.  
Homework: Write down the ingredients to create your own spell.  

 

Did you know… 
The first ‘cups and 
balls’ illusion was 

performed in Ancient 
Egypt in 2700BC. 

 

I wonder… 
Would you rather 
be friends with a 

witch or a 
dragon? Why?  

 

Skills Focus 

 Creating with materials: 
Safely use and explore a 

variety of materials, tools 
and techniques, 

experimenting with colour, 
design, texture, form, and 

function;   
 

 

Key Vocab 
Colour mixing, 

rubbings, describe, 
texture.  


